From: Feher, Tressa
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 9:35 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: End of year gifts 

 

Hi Steve,
All of the gifts are/were available in the lobby except the wine (the Alderman kept or donated) and the whiskey. 

Happy Holidays!

Best,

Tressa

Tressa Feher

Chief of Staff

Alderman Cappleman, 46th Ward

